
26/04/2020 Following the previous communication concerning the procedures 
for works to be performed at our Village sent to you on 23 c. m., it seems 
necessary and appropriate to make some clarifications: 
 
  
 
1) our village is closed to users until a date to be determined. The 
aforementioned communication was addressed only to the need to carry out 
works; exactly as it is happening in construction sites, which will be able 
to start from next May 4th. 
 
2) The aforementioned procedures do NOT replace the normal and known ones, 
which have always existed, but represent a reinforcement of the same due to 
the conditions of the moment in relation to the current health emergency, 
which requires us to carry out a more detailed planning of the work on the 
territory. 
 
3) The request of the Board of Directors to the Members and companies to 
whom work is to be contracted, has the sole objective of planning the 
entrances to the Village, according to criteria of actual need and above 
all of safety. 
 
  
 
We are working to be able to reopen to the Members, in compliance with what 
will be established always and in any case in complete safety, as soon as 
this will be possible, in the hope of being able to communicate the opening 
to that effect, following the governmental and territorial provisions, 
which we hope will emanate shortly. 
 
 
You will find attached a form that can be used to present to the CDA the 
aforementioned self-certification for the "Covid 19" Anti-contagion Rules 
of Conduct, which represents a necessary and mandatory element for the 
entry into the village of people who will be, from time to time, authorized 
by the CDA to perform works or works. 
 
  
 
Trusting in your collaboration and understanding, we cordially greet you. 
 
 
 
           The Board of Directors 
 


